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November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Spanish Immersion Day – Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

We are running a visit to London on Friday 2nd February 2024 as part of a Spanish immersion day. We 

will visit the Instituto Cervantes and watch a play called La casa de Bernarda Alba, which appears on 

the A level specification. The play, its themes and content are relevant to both the GCSE and A Level 

courses.  It is highly recommended that your child attends.  

The approximate cost would be £72.00 per student for the theatre ticket and transport to London, 

however exact cost will be confirmed when we are aware of final numbers.  

We also plan to go to a tapas restaurant and the estimated cost of that would be £20.00 payable by 

your child on the day, depending on what they order.  

Should you wish your child to be participate in this visit, please pay a deposit of £30.00 via School 

Gateway by Monday 11th December 2023. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at jt@chosen-hill.gloucs.sch.uk  

Kind regards 

 

Julie Thomas 

Head of MFL  
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